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25th November 2020 
 
Re: Staggered Arrival and Departure Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The Academy has recently reviewed its current arrangements regarding the staggered arrival and 
departure of pupils. 
 
From Monday 30th November, the following arrangements (see table below) will take effect.  
 

Year 
Group 

Arrival 
Time 

Arrival Area 
Departure 

Time 
Departure Area 

7 8.15 Front (Reception) 14.55 Front (Reception) 

8 8.20 Back Gate (Quadrangle) 15.00 Back Gate 

9 8.25 Front (Footpath to Hall Extension) 15.05 Front (Main Footpath) 

10 8.30 Front (Side Gate) 15.10 Front (Side Gate) 

11 8.35 Back Gate (Back of Science/DT) 15.15 Back Gate 

 
The timings remain unchanged.  
 
Year 7 will continue to enter and leave via the front of the Academy but through Reception.  
 
Year 8 and Year 11 will enter and leave via the back of the Academy.  
 
Year 9 and 10 will enter and leave via the front of the Academy. 
 
In terms of general Covid-19 updates, these can be accessed via the homepage of the website.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr. N. Houchen 
Principal 
 
 

http://www.epat.education/
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